
 

 

KLA Board Meeting – Monday March 13th, 2023  

Attended:  Mike Needham, John Dresser, Andy Rieth, Barbara Pancoast,                            

 Debbie Doe, Edgar Reihl, Mary Vogt, Rick Knoedler, Katie Kitchen, Chris Bowers 

 

 Absent: Allison Kirsch Kirby Baker    Guests Present: Martha Cathcart 

 

Mike Needham called the meeting to order at 7:02 P.M. 

  

Approval of September Minutes: 

 The minutes for the September meeting were emailed out for review. They were approved by e-mail. 

 Treasurer’s Report:  

 Kirby Baker was not at the meeting so we did not go over a report.  

Real Estate: 

 Debbie Doe noted that there 1 place for sale, 1 with a pending sale and 1 that would be up for sale soon.    

Beach Reps: 

We are going to need a new rep. for Mound Springs, and Cedar Bluff. 

Weed Treatment 

 A new supplier will soon start treating our weeds.  We should receive the same results for less money and the 

company is local. 

History:  

Dick Magee’s book has been printed.  At this point 176 copies have been sold.  At this time, we are not ordering 

any more. We have Klinger Lake maps and the old Klinger Lake book to sell.   

Guest Speaker: 

 Martha Cathcart gave us an informative presentation on the Canada goose problem that is going on around 

Klinger Lake and what needs to happen to reduce the population.  She would like the boards help so that permits could 

be approved to remove the eggs from the nests. A motion was made by Andy Rieth to meet with Don Gloy on the 

problem and ask for the townships help with an ordinance.  Andy Rieth and seconded by Edgar Reihl. The board 

approved and Mike Needham is going to look into it.  

 



New Business: 

Updates to the Klinger Lake Directory were discussed. It was decided that we should vote on the cover photo. 

A proposed date of June 12th for the beach rep. picnic at the KLCC would be looked into. 

Thanks to Edger Reihl and Mary Vogt for working to make our website better. 

Andy Rieth reported he is working on the boat wash and boaters’ safety class.   

We received a $1500 Clean Water grant thanks to the work Andy Rieth, Chris Bowers and Mike Needham did. We 

will need some volunteers to help on this and plan on using the radio and newspaper to advertise this. 

When we have a date for the annual meeting the DNR would like to come and talk about the rules in general and 

on buoys. 

Need to check on the status of the boat launch and paving.  When it is done the sign and bench will need to be 

replaced.  A motion was made to have Ashley Miller fix the frame of the sign by Chris Bowers and 2nd by Andy Rieth.  The 

motion was passed. 

Mike Needham will post rules for boating and swim rafts on the website. 

Discussed problems with wakeboard boats but tabled the discussion until more info could be reviewed on the 

damage they do to the weeds. 

 

 

 

Debbie Doe moved we adjourn, Katie Kitchen seconded the motion, all members approved and the meeting was 

adjourned at 8:36. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Pancoast, Secretary KLA 

 


